
            

  

The Wallingford Water Division (WWD) is 

conducting its annual water main flushing 

program, and will be flushing on a Monday 

through Friday schedule between the hours of 

7:30 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. 

This flushing program will remove harmless 

deposits of accumulated sediment and rust, 

and is necessary to maintain and improve water 

quality.  Please note that during the flushing 

activities Water Division staff will monitor the 

surface water reservoir levels during the 

flushing operations to ensure that abundant 

storage is maintained.   

The water main flushing program will continue 

through the late Fall until the entire water 

distribution system has been flushed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important:  Please check the condition of the 

water before use since discoloration of the 

water and lowered water pressure may occur 

during flushing. 

 

Attention Wallingford Water Division Customers 

As part of the annual water main flushing 

program Water Division crews will inspect and 

perform routine maintenance on each fire 

hydrant in accordance with the manufacturer’s 

recommendations.  The Water Division’s goal is 

to maintain every public hydrant annually, and 

private hydrants as time permits. 

If you have any questions or require additional 

information concerning the WWD annual 

flushing program, please contact our office at 

203-949-2660.  Thank you. 


